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06 May 2024
46th Session of the UPR Working Group
Review of Eritrea

						
President,
Armenia welcomes the delegation of Eritrea and appreciates its engagement in the UPR process. 
We recognize Eritrea’s efforts for developing National Policy on Gender and Action Plan. We take note of its increasing willingness for dialogue and cooperation with the human rights mechanisms.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Armenia notes that Eritrea supported our recommendation from the third cycle regarding the ratification of the Genocide Convention. We would like to reiterate this recommendation for ratifying the Genocide Convention.
Additionally, Armenia recommends Eritrea to exert efforts to eliminate gender-based violence, strengthen support services for survivors of such violence and ensure their effective access to justice. 
Armenia wishes Eritrea a successful UPR. 
Thank you.
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